
 

Fairfield Town Council  

Public Hearing to Obtain Public Comments on Short-Term Rental Ordinance Revisions  

Wednesday, August 9, 2023  

 

 

 

Members present:  Mayor Loren Tacke; Council Members: Ron Dauwalder, Carmen Staigmiller, Scott Hoyt and 

Chuck Brown; Public Works, Nick Dale; and Clerk/Treasurer, Tammy Comer.  

Others present:  None  

 

Community Members present:  None 

 

Public hearing opened at 6:15 pm by Mayor Tacke. 

 

Mayor Tacke explained that he amended the violations and penalties in the short-term rental ordinance.  Since 

no community members were present and council had no questions, Mayor Tacke closed the short-term rental 

revisions public hearing at 6:18 pm. 

 

 

 

 

    

  Loren B. Tacke, Mayor 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

   

Tammy L. Comer, Clerk/Treasurer 


